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Dear Parent/Carer, 

Further to the information provided recently, we are delighted to inform you that if your child has qualified for the end-of-term rewards visit on Wednesday, July 23rd, this will be visible on ParentPay.

As discussed previously, the costing of the visits is outlined below along with the allocation of numbers for each visit. Please be advised that we operate a first come first served system. Visits to be paid on parent pay, Final payments for visits are to be paid no later than Friday 18th July. Students have the following options that will go live on Parentpay on Wednesday 25th June at 3:30pm.

· Alton Towers (180 places) £46
· Trafford Centre (100 places) £15
· Chester Zoo (100 places) £29.50
· In school reward – Free of charge

Students who have not qualified for the rewards visits must attend school on Wednesday 23rd July.
The price of visits includes cost of transport and is non-refundable. Unfortunately, we are unable to accept cash payments. If you require further assistance in setting up Parentpay, please email enquiries@sph.srscmat.co.uk. 

We appreciate in the current economic climate some families may struggle to cover the cost of a reward visit, However, if you still wish for your child to attend, please contact your child’s Head of Year to discuss additional support available.   

Year 7               Miss Neves               cneves@sph.srscmat.co.uk
[bookmark: _Hlk192439144]Year 8               Miss Clarke              dclarke@sph.srscmat.co.uk
Year 9               Mr Fitton                 gfitton@sph.srscmat.co.uk
Year 10             Miss Duffy               cduffy@sph.srscmat.co.uk

Please be advised that students are responsible for their own belongings including spending money. Any items that are lost or stolen cannot be accounted for by the staff supervising on the visit. Students who receive a free school meal will have the option of a packed lunch.  Students are allowed to come in non-uniform for the rewards day.

We are proud of our many students who have worked extremely hard to maintain their high standards of attendance, attitude to learning, punctuality and achievements and we believe they deserve to be rewarded for their efforts. 

Thank you again for your continued support, should you have any further questions relating to the rewards visits please contact your child’s Head of Year. Further information on the itinerary of the day will be provided in due course. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Ganderton-Burns
Deputy Headteacher
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